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GPCR Process ISEC=UNCLASSIFIED] Side 1af2

Madsen, Soren R. N.

Fra:  Schou, Lone

Sendt: 17. september 2009 16:45

Til: 'Reville, Barry"; M_adsen, Saren R. N.

Ce:  'Hall, Damien'; Jakobsen, Dorte Skjatt; Hermansen, Dorte
Emne: SV: GPCR Process [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Barry and Démfen,

In the proces of getting all papers in place | realise that | cannot find the letter from SIA to Mr. Bridle (the
respond fo his letter of February 26 which you mentioned in your mail of April 7) - It might be that | have
neglected this letter, but could you please send me a copy of it. | have from your mail of March 11 the
answers to Mr. Bridle, but not the final letter which was send to him.

Second in your mail of April 7. you mention that SIA has invited mr. Brid!e‘fora discussion and at the time of

the mail it was not clear if he had accepted this invitation - 1) Did he accept it afterwards and 2)has he send in
any comments to the answers send by SIA on his questions/conserns raised in his letter of February 26 ?

best regards
Lone

Fra: Reville, Barry [mai!to:Barry.Revilie@environment.gov.au]
Sendt: 7. aprii 2009 10:22 .

Til: Schou, Lone; Madsen, Sgren R. N.

Cc: Hall, Damien; Jakobsen, Dorte Sijatt

Emne: GPCR Process [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Dear Lone _
Thank you for your recent email regarding your ongoing assessment of the Department’s Duly
Reasoned Request (DRR) and Orica’s export applications.

As you are getting closer to finalising your assessmeﬁt, I'thought it would be appropriate to provide
you with the current status of Mr Trevor Bridie’s coneerns regarding the SIA report in relation to the
GPCR process. o :

In response to the Department’s letter of 27 March 2009, Mr Bridle has made contact with the
Department and with SIA. .

In responding, Mr Bridle says that he did not receive the SIA letter of 11 T une 2008. Further contact
between Mr Bridle and SIA suggests that SIA had an out of date address for Mr Bridle.

SIA has provided Mr Bridle with a copy of the original letter and inv‘ited him to discuss his concerns
with SIA. At this stage, it is not clear whether Mr Bridle will accept SIA’s invitation.

SIA also is writing to Mr Bridle addressing each of the concerns he has expressed in his letter to our
Minister, We will provide a copy of the SIA letter to you as soon as it is available.

In the meantime, and notwithstanding Mr Bridle’s criticisms, SIA has confirmed to us that the SIA
report is correct in concluding that the GPCR process cannot deal with the Orica HCB waste within a
reasonable time frame. : .

Please let us know if you need additional information.
Best regards

14-06-2010
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Barry

Dr Barry Reville

Assistant Secretary

Environment Protection Branch

Department of the Environment, Water, Hertage and the Ars
GPO Box 787

Canberra ACT 2601

Australia

Ph +61 {0)2 6274 1622

Fax +81 {0)2 6274 1164

barry.reville@environment.gov.au

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return e-mail and

delete all copies. If this e~-mail or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not

constitute waiver of any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the e-mail
- or attachments, '

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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